From: Macrogen Europe B.V. <info@macrogen-europe.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 11:09 AM
To: Šigut Martin <Martin.Sigut@osu.cz>
Subject: Re: EZ sequencing bags

Dear Martin, 

I confirm that we have an agreement with an order for Sanger sequencing Ez-bags for 2079 EUR according to the quotation N. EDCQ0001589. In that purchase order  i see NGS sequencing and that's not correct because we are providing you Sanger sequencing service but on our side it does not change anything. 
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Kind regards,
Luca. 

